
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL 
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY 

PITTSBURGH, PA  15235 
          
 
Minutes of Town Hall Meeting                  August 21, 2019  

 
     A Town Hall meeting of the Borough of Churchill Council was held in the Municipal Building on 
Wednesday, August 21, 2019 and was called to order by Mr. Dworin at 7:00 p.m.  Members present 
included Mses. Greco, and Law, and Messers. DeFranco, and McDowell.  Also present was Borough 
Manager/Secretary Donna J. Perry, Mayor Gamrat, Solicitor Gavin Robb and Engineer Dennis Flynn. 
 
     Mr. Dworin opened the meeting with a discussion on the recent flooding and water issues in the 
Borough.  Mark Wolinsky – 3 Rivers Wet Weather, Dennis Flynn – Gateway Engineers, and Gavin 
Robb – Borough Solicitor spoke.   
 
Listen to Visitors 
 
    The following visitors spoke on the recent flooding and water issues they are having.       
 

Harvey Robin – 2212 Harmain Road 
Greg Halemba – 1059 Black Forest Road 
Rick Savido – 1063 Black Forest Road 
Bart Biamonte – 1067 Black Forest Road 
Sue Vrabel – 2500 Creekedge Drive 
Rolando Bustamone – 834 Graham Blvd. 
Bob Vrabel – 2500 Creekedge Drive  
Barbara Ramey – 320 Homer Drive 
Ken Balkey – 2007 Hampstead Drive 
Lynn Berkoben – 1629 Old Beulah Road 
Mark Nafziger – 1705 Williamsburg Place 
Louann Gemperle – 146 Fenwick Drive 
Joel Carrick – 116 Merrie Woode Drive 
Chad Blair – 1625 Old Beulah Road 
Zandy Gribbin – 318 Homer Drive 
Alan Betten – 1503 Old Beulah Road 

 
     Mr. Dworin closed the meeting at 9:00 p.m. 
 
 
       Donna J. Perry 
                                                                         Borough Secretary 
  
 
 


